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10TH Annual Eastern Elk Management Workshop, May 15-18, 2005, State College, Pennsylvania 
"Elk Management: Are we there yet?" 
 
We would like to invite you to attend the 10th Annual Eastern Elk Management Workshop hosted by the 
Pennsylvania Game Commission, The Rocky Mountain Elk Foundation and the Conservation Officers 
of Pennsylvania.  The workshop will be held on May 15-18, 2005 at the Ramada Inn, State College,  
Pennsylvania. 
 
The theme for this year's meeting is "Elk Management: Are we there yet?" We are excited to be 
meeting with all those involved in elk management to share current information on elk in the east.  
Further details will be forthcoming when the agenda is formulated.  Please continue to monitor the 
workshop website at www.eemw.org for updated information. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Dennis Dusza at 570/398-4744,  ext. 0 or Clerical Supervisor, 
Deb Sweitzer at 570/398-4744, ext. 311. 
 
Please send abstracts and agency updates by email or by regular mail on diskette or CD by April 1, 
2005.  Contact Deb Sweitzer for additional details.  
Deb Sweitzer 
Pennsylvania Game Commission 
Northcentral Region 
PO Box 5038 
1566 S. Rt. 44 Hwy 
Jersey Shore, Pennsylvania 17740 
dsweitzer@state.pa.us 
570/398-4744  ext. 311 
 
*************************************************** 
 
Sue A. Thompson, Ph.D. 
President 
Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership 
16 Terminal Way 
Pittsburgh, PA  15219-1209 
tel:  412-481-4100 
fax: 412-481-1019 
www.pabiodiversity.org 
 
A public-private partnership to conserve biodiversity statewide 
 
***** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve is intended to promote discussion of biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership (PBP) following guidelines posted 
at http://www.pabiodiversity.org/listserve.html.  The opinions expressed in messages are those of the 
authors and NOT the PBP.  To unsubscribe, send the message UNSUBSCRIBE PABIODIV to 
majordomo@webmail.upb.pitt.edu. 
 


